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January 31, 1981

The Honorable H. Michael Spivey, Chairman
Greenville County Council

Court House Annex, Room 111

Greenville, South Carolina 29601

Dear Mr. Spivey:

This is to officially confirm to you that we have closed
the facility in Greenville County which we operated as

the Travelers Pest Correctional Center. As you know, under
the terms of our June 11, 1974 agreecent, this means that

title to the property automatically reverts to Greenville
County. .

1 would also likehto express our appreciation for the
cordial and effective workirnrg relationships which we have
enjoyed with the Greenville County officials in general

and, in particular, with Mr. Frank Ellenburg, Greenville
County Administrator.

It is ny belief that our association has been a rutually
bereficial one, 2nd we lcok forward to workirg with you
in the future.

Sincer<ly,

AV G S

william D. Leeke

wDL:dnt

cc: Mr. Frank Ellerbura
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